














From: rhmays@richardmayslawfirm.com
To: Water Permit Application
Subject: Ark. Environmental Defense Alliance Comments on CAFO permit
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 12:57:09 PM
Attachments: AEDA Comments of CAFO Permit Renewal.pdf

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:  Attached are comments of the Arkansas
Environmental Defense Alliance, Inc., on the proposed renewed CAFO general
permit (ARG590000). This email address was given to me by a representative of your
agency who advised that these comments could be submitted in this manner. Thank
you for your consideration of these comments.

Richard H. Mays
Attorney at Law

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this message is protected
under the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC 2510-2521, and may also
be protected by attorney-client and/or the attorney/work product privileges. It is
intended only for the use of the individual named above and the privileges are not
waived by virtue of this having been sent by email. If the person actually receiving
this email or any other reader of the email is not the named recipient or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the named recipient, any use,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and delete
this e-mail and any attachments.

PLEASE REPORT ANY TRANSMISSION DIFFICULTIES AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.
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